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Gulf Coast Archives and Museum


of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc.


P.O. Box 130192  ( Houston, TX  77219-0192 ( (713) 227-5973


September 16, 2000


Bracewell and Patterson, Attorneys

711 Louisiana Street, Suite 2900

Houston, Texas 77002

Dear Mr. Whitely:


I am one of the founders/organizers, and current Secretary, of the Gulf Coast Archive and Museum of GLBT History, Inc.  We are approximately a year old and work strictly on a volunteer and donation basis for everything we receive or do.


I had spoken with a longtime employee of This Week in Texas several months ago about acquiring copies of their publications for our archives/library.  Obviously, in the middle of all of that, your firm stepped in because of their corporate problems. I would still like to see about this collection as 25 years of history for the gay, lesbian, bisexual and transgender community is encased in those small booklets.  I am asking your assistance in helping guide me through the process of making that a reality for my community if that is possible.


In understand that there are legal and financial problems involved here but I do not see how these publications could be of assistance in that.  They have no real monetary value whereas they are invaluable to my organization/community.  Perhaps the owner of the property where the offices were located would be willing to talk with me about this if s/he has any doubts about the fate of these publications should he donate them to us.  We would also be more than willing to give suitable credit as to who the actual donor of such a gift is [as opposed to giving credit to TWT who would no longer be the donor possibility].  I could also bring boxes and assistance to the location and do the packing and transporting at whatever time would be convenient for you or the owner.


I look forward to hearing from you and hope that we can work together on this major task.  It would be a great asset to my organization and the community in that it would help to preserve that history which is so precious to us and is so quickly lost in unfortunate situations such as this.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves

Secretary

